Updation of the Fees Card for UG Semester VI

NOTICE
Date:23.08.2021

Students of UG Semester VI (2020-21) are hereby instructed to clear all their
Tuition Fees immediately through the Student Portal as notified earlier,

After the payment of fees the students have to report to the college office on 27th

August 2021 (between 1 p.m. and 3 p.m,) to submit the college receipt and to get their
Fees Card updated.

By order
Principal



